
 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Kent Mutchler 

From: Elizabeth Janowiak 

Date: February 27, 2014 

Re: Recommended Technology Related Policies 

 

Working with our Board Policy consultant from NEOLA, there have been three recent 

technology related policies that have been recommended to us.  Each of these policies was 

reviewed by the BOE policy committee, as well as by our district attorney.   

 

ByLaw 0160 / 0167.6 – Use of Personal Communication Devices 

PO 7530.01 – Staff Use of Wireless Communication Devices 

PO 5540.02 – Social Networking Website Access 

   

It is my recommendation and the recommendation of the policy committee that these policies be 

added to the March 10
th

 BOE Agenda for their 1
st
 Reading.  

 

Elizabeth Janowiak 

Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 

304 

227 N. Fou 

227 N. Fourth Street 

Geneva, Illinois 60134 

630/463-3070 

630/463-3079 (fax) 

 


